
I GIBBS M. SMITH INC.
I Peregrine Smith Books

Jan. 18, 1988

Mr. Eliot Porter

Dear Eliot:

I would very much like to have one of the prints 
from THE PLACE NO ONE KNEW. I would be glad to 
have one of the prints used for reproduction. 

These are my most favorites: plate 4 p.27
plate 13 p.44 
plate 20 p.58 
plate 50 p. 120 
plate 71 P- 162

If you have any of the above you would be willing 
to sell, would you let me know what the price 
would be (l may have to save up for awhile.) 

Thanks,

Catherine Smith

P.0. Box 667 / 1877 E. Gentile Street 
Layton, Utah 84041 
801-544-9800


